
From: Suzanne 
To: Mary Gourley
Subject: 845 Gravenstein Highway North
Date: Tuesday, November 30, 2021 4:00:25 PM

Hi,
I used to walk around the community center but had to stop because of the violent people
living on Morris Street. 

Now you want to move them minutes from my home? I won’t be able to walk anywhere.
Morris street is mostly industrial; this area is mostly residential. 
I think you need to find a better place. It isn’t safe for residents in the neighborhood. 

Thank you for listening. 

Suzanne  




